
 

 

 

 

Implementation of the Library Service Review 
Proposed changes to Burnt Oak Library 

October 2016 
 
 

Library type: - Core 
 
Public information session: 
Thursday 3 November 14:00 – 16:00 

 

A Core library will include: 

 The most popular books 

 Some space for study 

 Homework support 

 A range of activities focused on children and older adults 

 Limited staffed opening hours 

 Self-Service Opening* 

 Community space for hire. 

 

Key proposed changes: 

 The library space will remain relatively unchanged although it will be slightly reduced in 
footprint 

 A new screen will be provided around the central staircase.  
 
 

Please visit the Library Service webpages on the Barnet website for more information, 
which aim to answer most frequently asked questions: 

www.barnet.gov.uk/libraries 

 

Included with this information pack: 
- Proposed floor plan designs 
- Proposed timeline of events. 

 
 

*Burnt Oak Library will have a slightly different Self-Service Opening arrangement as it is co-located 
in a building with Housing Benefits and the BOOST team. There is a security guard currently present 
who will be on-site when the library is both staffed and unstaffed. There will not be self-service 
entry technology, however other elements such as the CCTV and self-service library facilities will 
be the same. Unlike the other Core and Core Plus libraries, there will not be extended early morning 
and late evening opening hours. 

http://www.barnet.gov.uk/libraries

